
 

In January we conducted a clothing audit of all our 
resident’s rooms. Below is our analysis of the audit 
that was completed.  

East Wing 

68% of Rooms had unlabeled clothing items 

32% of Rooms had no laundry issues 

0 Rooms had clothing items belonging to another 
resident 

North Wing 

63% of Rooms had unlabeled clothing items 

28% of Rooms had no laundry issues 

4 Rooms had clothing times that belonged to another 
resident 

 Any unlabeled times that were found were 
labeled and returned to the resident’s room 

 Any items that were found in the wrong room 
were returned to the proper room 

A reminder to all family members that we 
encourage that all articles of clothing get labeled 
prior to being left in resident’s rooms. Please see 
our Screener for a Resident Personal Item Form to 
be completed to prevent items from getting lost or 
misplaced.    

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that we have hired a 

new Hairdresser, Lina Brocklehurst. Lina has 36 

years’ experience in the hair, bridal, fashion, film, 

editorial and hair extensions industry and sector. She 

will be working at the Bennett Tuesday and Friday 

mornings starting Tuesday February 21st.  We wish 

to welcome Lina to the Bennett family. 

 

 

  

 



Hand Hygiene for Visitors 

Help prevent germ transmission. Cleaning your hands 
is the #1 way to prevent the spread of infectious 
agents. 
• Clean your hands upon arriving at the front entrance 
of the home. 
• Clean your hands after changing your mask 

• Clean your hands before entering a resident room 

• Clean hands after assisting your loved one with any 
type of care. 
• If gloves are worn for care they must be removed 
before moving on to the next care task and hands must 
be sanitized when gloves are removed. Gloves are not 
permitted in the hall ways. 
• Clean your hands before leaving a resident room. 
• Clean your hands on your way out of the home. 
Alcohol based hand rub is the preferred method of 
hand hygiene unless hands are visibly soiled. Hands 
should be rubbed or washed for a minimum of 15 
seconds 

 

 

Grace and Lillian celebrating Valentine’s Day 

 

Hello Family Members!  

Our next Family Council zoom 
meeting is Thursday February 23 from 7:00-
7:30pm (if you're not set up for Zoom, you can 
also phone into the meeting). Please email us 
for more information on how to connect. 

 This is an opportunity for you to share 
experiences or concerns, and ask questions 
of fellow family members without Bennett 
Centre staff present. It's surprising how much 
you value speaking with other family 
members (or just listening!) 

 
Neil & Rick 

Co-Chairs, Bennett Centre Family Council 

email: bennettcentrefamilycouncil@gmail.com 

 

Making Dreams come true-Dressed head to toe in 

Chicago Blackhawks gear, Gerry has been a lifelong 

fan of this team and February 15th, Brady (staff) 

makes his dreams come true by taking him to his first 

ever Blackhawk game against Toronto Maple Leafs. 

 Visit our website at 

www.bennettvillage.ca 
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